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Weber Gallagher Donates for Hurricane Irma and Hurricane Harvey Relief

Raising more than $5,600 for Hurricane Irma and Hurricane Harvey relief funds.  The staff and attorneys 
made donations and the firm matched the contributions.  Checks were sent to Global Giving, a nonprofit 
crowdfunding community that set up funds to help victims of these two devastating hurricanes.  The money 
raised goes to long-term recovering and assistance as well emergency supplies needed including food, 
water and medicine.


